Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education
Kevin Larsen, District 1 Program Advisor

December 2016 Report
On-Site Assistance – 3 high schools, 0 AITC, 0 University, 0 Comm. College
	· Sterling – S2 (12/12)
· Prophetstown – S2 (12/14)


	· Eastland – S1 (12/13)


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – Participants – 
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 5
· Rockford East New Program Meeting (12/6)
· CDE Committee Meeting (via Go to Meeting) (12/13)

· FCAE Staff Meeting (12/16)

· University Council Meeting (12/19)

· STAR Grant Planning Meeting (12/19)

Other Activities
Miles Traveled – 888
Commentary

December was a quiet month as schools were wrapping up the fall semester.  It was exciting though to meet with Rockford East about transforming a part of their science department into an agriculture program based on horticulture and natural resources (classes which they already teach).  It was very interesting to see how a large school like Rockford East is structured and how agricultural education would easily fit into their pathway structure.  I visited a few local schools, observed those teachers in the classrooms, and provided feedback to the new teachers at Sterling and Prophetstown.  It was also good to get more involved with the University Council and the STAR grant process.  I have now been in this position for a full year and have a much better grasp on most things related to the FCAE program.  I am so grateful for this opportunity and now can expand myself even more to make a larger impact.  Bring on 2017!








